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1  Southern Bars  No  No mention of costs in proposal; concerned 
that higher fees will only result in more 
complications and slower processing.   

2 Café Society  Yes  QLDC needs to take a more universal 
manner that directly addresses the relevant 
concerns and should reduce the amount of 
time needed on site. Support price 
reductions and compliance streamlines that 
reflect other councils that are price 
competitive.  

3 Hamills Restaurant  Yes  Concerned that there is no indication of 
proposed hourly charges, without which 
there is no reassurance of the upper limit.  
Needs clarification.  

4 Cherry Blossom Cakes  No  Disagree that fee structure relates to 
business size.  Assert that pay too much for 
the size of own business.  Current proposal 
is not a system where charges are directly 
related to the size of the business and the 
food safety rating.  
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